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Mr. Peter Timmins

Timmins Martelle Heritage Consultants Inc.
205 Oxford Street East, Suite 203A
London, ON

N6A 5G6

Fax: 519-641-7220

Re:  Concurrence with Report Entitled, “Stage 1 & 2 Archaeological Assessment, Ontario
Realty Corporation, 530 Tremblay Road, City of Ottawa, R.M. of Ottawa-Carleton”,
MCL File 060R002

Dear Mr. Timmins:

This Ministry has reviewed the above entitled report prepared by your firm (Licence/PIF# P118-
084-2007). The report details the assessment of 6.7 hectares of land and notes that nothing of
archaeological significance was documented during the assessment. Consequently, it is
recommended that the subject property be considered clear of further archaeological concern. This
Ministry concurs with this recommendation.

Given the above, this Ministry is satisfied that Provincial concerns for archaeological resources
have been met for those lands identified as being assessed within Figure 17 of the above-entitled
report.

If deeply buried cultural remains, including human remains, are discovered during construction
activities, this office should be notified immediately.

Should you have any further questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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‘Daniela Cortinovis

A/ Archaeology Review Officer

Ge, MCL Archaeology Licence Office
Frank Dieterman, Cultural Heritage Manager, Ontario Realty Corporation



